Regeneration and Planning Development Management 9A Acol Road
London Borough of Camden London NW6
Town Hall Judd Street
London WC1H 9JE

23 May 2016

Dear Helaina Farthing,
Application Ref: 2016/2136/P 12 May 2016

| am writing regarding the planning application made by the owner of 7 Wavel
Mews NW6 3AB.

| am concerned about the proposed development as | live in the garden flat which
backs onto the mews houses. Number 7 is next door so any development would
most definitely affect me.

As we are in a conservation area | feel it is important to preserve the character of
these lovely old mews-houses. By allowing a roof extension this would not only
set a president but would be out of keeping with the rest of the mews and would
look most odd, not to say very ugly (with modern building materials).

I do have another concern and that is loss of light. The exira height of the building
would cast shade on both my garden and living room. The ash tree next door is
only in leaf from May to September and doesn’t cast that much shade anyway as
the owners regularly keep it pruned and one can still see the sky through the
leaves. The extension would cast solid shade all year long and its height would
dominate the sky line.

Yours sincerely,

Jacqueline Fryer



